
 

  Decision 53/2   
 

  Follow-up to the revised draft annual report 
questionnaire 
 

 

 At its 6th meeting, on 10 March 2010, the Commission on 
Narcotic Drugs decided:  

 (a) To provide Member States with an opportunity to submit 
supplementary comments to the revised draft annual report 
questionnaire, 1  with any such supplementary comments to be 
transmitted to the Secretariat before 20 May 2010; 

 (b) To request the Secretariat to prepare a revised version of 
the draft annual report questionnaire taking into consideration the 
following:  

 (i) The comments received from Member States prior to the 
fifty-third session of the Commission and contained in the 
conference room paper entitled “Revised draft annual reports 
questionnaire: comments received from Member States”;2  

 (ii) Any supplementary comments submitted by Member States 
prior to 20 May 2010;  

 (iii) Other ongoing data collection mechanisms;  

 (c) That the revised version of the draft annual report 
questionnaire should highlight any unresolved issues that might arise 
from contradictory comments; 

 (d) To reconvene the open-ended intergovernmental expert 
group on data collection, established pursuant to Commission 
resolution 52/12, to discuss the unresolved issues, if any, and finalize 
the data collection tool so that the Commission can adopt the revised 
comprehensive data collection tool at its reconvened fifty-third 
session, to be held in December 2010. 
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 1  E/CN.7/2010/15 and Add.1 and Corr.1 and Add.2-4. 
 2  E/CN.7/2010/CRP.8. 


